
 

Manchester Community Schools 

Title 3 WIDA 2024 

Working to support student growth in the language 
domains of: Speaking, Reading, Writing, and Listening. 

How are students identified for Title 
3 Services? 

Home language surveys submitted at 
the start of the school year determine 

who receives Title 3 services. 

Who Receives Title 3 Services? 

Exchange students and students who 
indicate a language other than English is 

spoken in the home are automatically 
screened and enrolled in the program. 

What Is Title 3? 

Title 3 is a federally mandated and 
funded program for students who speak 

languages other than English in the 
home. 

What Is WIDA? 

WIDA is a national test 
used to evaluate the 
progress of student 

language learning in the 
four domains of: Speaking, 

Reading, Writing, and 
Listening. 

When Does WIDA Testing Take 
Place? 

WIDA testing takes place in Michigan 
for Title 3 students in February and 

March of each year.  Students in 
Kindergarten through 12th grade 

participate in the test. 

When Are Testing Results Returned? 

Testing results are returned to schools 
and families in the summer months of 

July or August. 

Who Uses the WIDA Test? 

The WIDA test is used in 42 states 
across the nation.  It is also used 

globally in additional territories and 
countries. 

What Is WIDA Progress 
Monitoring? 

Progress monitoring is a 
brief assessment used to 
monitor the progress of 

student language learning 
in the four domains of: 

Speaking, Reading, 
Writing, and Listening. 

When Does Manchester Progress 
Monitor with WIDA? 

Students are progress monitored four 
times a year: Twice in the fall, once in 

the winter, and again in the spring. 

Why Does Manchester Progress 
Monitor? 

Results from monitoring are used to 
help personalize instruction in the four 

domains of language development. 

Does Monitoring Help Prepare 
Students for the WIDA Test? 

Through this practice, the students 
become more comfortable with the 

format of the actual test before they take 
the test in February/March. 

Additional Questions? 

 

Please contact Donna Clark or Melissa 
Yekulis with additional questions: 

dclark@mcs.k12.mi.us 

myekulis@mcs.k12.mi.us 


